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The table below shows how much work 

was completed last quarter and how much 

has been completed so far in the program.  

Design-build team selected for Johnson County project 
 

Design-build is an alternative delivery tool that streamlines the con-

struction process through a single contract between KDOT and the design-

build team. In 2010, as part the T-WORKS Transportation Program, KDOT 

selected the Gateway to be the first such project.   

ñCombining the skills of designers and contractors at a projectôs on-

set allow for positive collaboration, which can result in faster project deliv-

ery, and more efficient use of materials and resources,ò said KDOT Project 

Director Burt Morey in announcing the winning proposal on Jan. 10. 

  GIC is a joint venture led by Kansas City, Mo.-based Clarkson Con-

struction Co. They are partnered with Kiewit Infrastructure Co., which has 

national design-build experience on large scale projects such as T-REX in 

Denver. Clarkson and Kiewit worked together to successfully complete the 

kcICON design-build project, Missouri Department of Transportationôs 

first design-build project in the Kansas City metro area. Clarkson has com-

pleted several major construction projects for KDOT in the Kansas City 

metro area including the I-435 and U.S. 69 interchange. Additional key 

members of the team include local design firms HDR Engineering, Inc. and 

George Butler Associates, Inc.  

Selection was based on how well the proposals met the core values 

KDOT outlined in the procurement process.  

ñKDOT received three quality proposals making the evaluation and 

selection process exciting and challenging,ò said Morey. 

Construction of the project, which includes funding for design and 

engineering from the cities of Lenexa and Olathe, is expected to start later 

this spring. 
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This is a view of the east interchange of the Johnson County Gateway, looking to-

ward the northwest .The vertical highway is I-435 and the horizontal route is I-35.  


